SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NEGROS ORIENTAL Office of the School Governance and Operations Division

Capitol Area, Dumaguete City

www.depednegor.net

negros.oriental@deped.gov.ph SGOD Office (035) 225 - 6180

June 28, 2016

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 378 s. 2016

67TH FOUNDATION UNIVERSITY ALUMNI HOMECOMING

TO: Chiefs, CID and SGOD

DEPS, SEPS, EPS, Coordinators, Section Heads

District Supervisors/District In-Charge Elementary and Secondary School Heads

All Others Concerned

- Attached is a communication from Dr. Charlotte V. Cariño, President, Foundation University Alumni Association inviting all Foundation University Alumni to attend the 67th Foundation University Alumni Homecoming on July 9, 2016.
- 2. For details, see attached communication.
- 3. For the information of all concerned.

LELANIE/T. CABRERA, CESE Assistant Schools Division Superintendent Officer In-Charge (1) (28) (6)

7 9 JUN ZUIL



FOUNDATION UNIVERSITY ALUMNI ASSOCIATION INC.

Foundation University

alaysa Alumni, Foundation University North Campus
Dr. V. Locsin St., Dumaguete City, Negros Oriental, Philippines
Email: alumni@foundationu.com

Tel: 422-9167 local 170

June 21, 2016

LELANIE T. CABRERA, CESE

Officer in Charge Department of Education Division of Negros Oriental

Dear Ms. Cabrera:

Greetings!

Foundation University Alumni Association, Inc. will celebrate its 67th Alumni Homecoming this coming July 9, 2016. We are cognizant that most of our graduates are now part of the Department of Education's robust line of educators. We are glad to inform your good office that we made sure the homecoming is on a Saturday so that a good number will be able to join us in an event filled with good food, laughter and fun. We will have a festive event, thus, alumni are encouraged to bring goodies to share with others.

On this regard, we are cordially inviting our alumni to attend the said affair to recollect, reconnect and make memories with classmates and friends. Further, there will be exciting presentations and array of exhibits, which they can enjoy.

Registration will start at 3:00PM while the program starts at around 5:30PM. Campus tours are done as well after registration in order for alumni to see the latest improvements in the university. **No registration fee** will be collected, however they are encouraged to bring their own provisions. Donations will be appreciated as well. For inquiries and more details, you may contact MS. MAYBELLE S. CABCABAN at (035) 422-9167 local 170 or 0916-4388064 or you may email your inquiries at alumni@foundationu.com...

If we may, we would like to request your good office to help us in disseminating the information to all FU Alumni who are part of your organization.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Charlotte V. Cariño, DBA

President, FUAA Inc.